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 2021 Newsletter
School is back in 
session and lovely fall 
weather coming our way 
(hopefully).

Our weekly Tuesday 
morning story time 
returns September 14th 
from 10:30-11:30.  
Toddlers and preschool 
age children are 
welcome to enjoy 
stories, songs, crafts, 
and treats.

With the start of school, 
classroom visits will be 
occurring. 

Changes to the Library!

In the coming months, 
the Library will be going 
through some 
renovations.  Please 
bear with us if things are 
a bit of a mess.  Watch 
for these changes as the 
Library gets a fresh look:

Sept.:  Rebuilding our 
computer stations

Oct.:  Painting

Jan.:  New carpet 
installation

As always, visit our 
Facebook page or web 
page for any 
happenings.

Book Club 

Sept. 7th 
6:30p

 One Thousand White Women by Jim Fergus
This is the story of May Dodd and a colorful assembly of pioneer women who, under the auspices of the 
federal government, travel to the western prairies in 1875 to intermarry among the Cheyenne Indians. 
The covert and controversial "Brides for Indians" program, launched by the administration of Ulysses S. 
Grant, is intended to help assimilate the Indians into the White man's world. Towards that end, May and 
her friends embark upon the adventure of their lifetime.

Adult Craft Day History and Genealogy Club
Seasoned genealogist?  Excited beginner? 
We've got what you need with the Denver 
Genealogy & History Club. The group meets 
the 4th Tuesday of each month with a 
featured speaker!

The Genealogy Club will meet on September 
28th, at 6:30pm. Bremer County Historical 
Society will be here to discuss the upcoming 
town history cruises and the renovation of the 
historical building and the fund raising that 
goes with it.  This meeting will be in person 
and on Zoom.  If you want to be included in 
the Zoom meeting, please call the Library at 
984-5140 or stop in.  We will need an email 
address to send the invitation.

Story Time Begins
Story time will begin again on September 
14th from 10:30 to 11:30.
There will be stories, a craft and a snack. 
The activities will be geared toward toddlers 
and preschool ages.
Story time will be every Tuesday from 
10:30-11:30.

Come to the Library to learn a new craft! 
September 29th from 2-4 is the next date.
The craft this month will be Beginning Knitting! 
The Novel Knitters from Readlyn, will show 
everyone how to do the basics of knitting. 
Please sign up at the Library, or call 984-5140.  
If you have size 6 or 7 needles, please bring 
them.  Yarn will be provided.

 
 

Library  Closed
The Library will be closed on September 4th 
and September 6th for Labor Day.  

Tech Help with Echovision
Experts from Echovision will be here
to help with questions and problems with your 
phone, laptop, or other devices.
September 2nd from 4-6pm. Sign up    for a 
time at the Library or call 984-5140.




